
The Club will be opening for shooting starting this Sunday 
10/31/2020, from 1pm-4pm, and Wednesday and Thursday 

from 6pm to dusk.   

Due to continued concerns about the COVID pandemic, we 
realize that some may not feel comfortable entering the club 

house.  Therefore, sign-up for shooting will be available at 
the small window along the south side of the building.  It is 

everyone's responsibility to remember to practice "social dis-
tancing" in a way that you feel comfortable.  Sanitizing mate-
rials will be available but everyone should consider bringing 

their own supplies in their shooting bag as well.  Also, anyone 
who would prefer to wear a mask should bring their own. 

Each team should take extra precautions to keep the bar area 
and club house clean during their work week.   

Everyone's membership and shooting fees should be paid for 
the season before they start to record their league 

scores.  The league season will still be 15 weeks long.  Sunday 
5/31/2020 is the start of "week 6".  Everyone will be able to 

shoot back in order to make up the missing 5 weeks.    

All team Captain's should reach out to their team members 
to remind them of the start of the season. 


